BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
WORKSHOP:  MARINE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2013
The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a scheduled Workshop on Monday, November 4, 2013 at 5:00 p.m., Chairman Randy Merritt presiding.  Present were Commissioners Richard Harden, Howard Kessler, Jerry Moore, and Ralph Thomas.  Also, present were County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans

5:00 p.m. Chairman Merritt called the Workshop to order.  This purpose of this Workshop is to discuss the makeup of the Marine Advisory Committee.
The strategic plan will ultimately be approved by FWC and Corp of Engineers.  This is the plan for the artificial reefs.
The Board shall appoint 5 members by Resolution who are residents of the County to serve staggered four year terms.  

The five members shall represent the following areas:
Panacea or St. Marks Florida Waterfront Community

Marina Operator

Recreational Angler or Diver

Fishing Guide

Marine Biologist
Panacea Waterfronts has endorsed Cypress Rudloe

This item will come back as a Public Hearing regarding the adoption of an Ordinance creating the Wakulla County Marine Advisory Committee

Interested parties to fill out an application, Board will rank the applications and the members will be appointed by Resolution at a regular scheduled Board Meeting.
There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned by order of the Chair at 5:10 p.m.

